Hello SDCFOA,
Some of you have inadvertantly received a spectator waiver from the Sweetwater School District schools.  This was a mistake that was corrected yesterday by the Sweetwater District with the help of our CIF Commissioner.  Thank you to both as this was cleared up very quickly.  Please disregard signing and submitting that form.  Thank you.  - Steve

PS - Here is the notice from Sweetwater to the Commissioner:

Commissioner Heinz,
Yesterday, I believe Dr. Aguirre informed you that we are sending a clarification to all of our site administrators and athletic directors that referees will NOT be required to sign the spectator waiver at schools in the Sweetwater Union High School District. We apologize for any confusion this has caused. Please let us know if you have any further questions. Thanks.
 
Vernon Moore
Chief of Educational Equity and Support Services
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